
 
 

Northwest Integrated Ocean Observing System (IOOS) 
Industry Workshop 

August 11, 2005 
 

Sponsored By: 
The Northwest Association of Networked Ocean Observing Systems 

 (NANOOS) 
 

   
 

A Workshop to Exchange Information on the Needs and Benefits of    
Improved Information for Northwest Ocean and Coastal Operations 
 
NANOOS is the Pacific Northwest’s private sector focal point for the federal 
government’s initiative (IOOS) to build and operate a nationwide network of 
offshore and onshore sensors integrated into an information system you can use. 
 
Who Should Attend: 
Companies and organizations in the region involved in marine transportation, fishing, coastal  and 
offshore operations, system suppliers, sensor technology and engineering professionals, and 
other marine stakeholders who use and create ocean and coastal information.  
 
When / Where: 
August 11, 2005  8:00 AM – 4:30 PM PDT   
Museum of Flight, View Lounge:   9404 E Marginal Way South, Seattle, Washington   
Space is Limited.  To attend, please register by 25 July. 
Registration will begin on-line on 11 July at:  www.nanoos.org 
 


